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August, 2024

Greetings, Readsboro Families,

Welcome back to another exciting school year at Readsboro Central School! | hope you and
your family had a restful and enjoyable summer, filled with fun and relaxation.

As we prepare to embark on this new academic year, | want to extend my heartfelt thanks for
your continued support and partnership. Our goal is to provide an enriching and nurturing
environment where each child can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally.

This year, our theme is “Soaring With Kindness: Building Each Other Up For A Better
Tomorrow.” Soaring with kindness emphasizes the power of kindness to elevate and inspire our
school community. Just like eagles soaring high, our goal is for each student to rise to their
fullest potential through the positive impact of hard work and kindness. Building each other up
focuses on the importance of mutual support. We believe that by encouraging and uplifting
one another we can create a more inclusive and compassionate environment. Each act of
kindness, whether big or small, contributes to a stronger and more connected school
community. Our dedicated teachers and staff are eager to help your students soar!

Here a few important reminders and updates as we head into the new school year:

e First Day of School: School begins on Wednesday, August 28, 2024. We look forward to
welcoming our students back to school! School will start at 8:15 a.m., with doors
opening at 7:45. Students should not be dropped off prior to this time. The school day
will end at 3:00 p.m. each day.

e Food Service: Breakfast and lunch will be served each day and meals are once again
free for all students. Regardless, we ask families to please fill out the Free & Reduced



Lunch form; this information is used to determine our Free & Reduced Lunch rate, which
is used to calculate funding we receive and can also qualify your family for other

benefits.

e School Supplies: Unless specifically communicated by your student’s classroom
teacher, supplies are purchased by the school. We do ask that all students please have a

water bottle to use at school every day.

e Meet the Teacher: We are hosting a drop-in Meet the Teacher on 8/26 from 2:00-3:30,

and hope to see you and your child!

We are thrilled to have your family as part of our Readsboro Central School community and
look forward to a fantastic year ahead. Together we will create a supportive and inspiring
learning environment where every student can reach their full potential.

Thank you for your continued trust and support. If you have any questions or need assistance,

please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

New Teachers and Staff:

Lindsay Bleau

Paraprofessional

Lorelie Haneke

Music Teacher

TBD Library/Media Specialist
TBD P.E. Teacher
TBD School Nurse

Wishing you and your student(s) a wonderful start to the school year!

Thank you,

Robyn C. Oyer
Principal




